Dear Member of the Oregon State Legislature:

Gun violence is destroying our families and neighborhoods, while enriching the gun manufacturing industry and dealers. Please support HB 3076, which directs the Department of Justice to study the establishment of a state gun dealer licensing program, and to provide the results of the study to the appropriate interim committees of the legislative Assembly no later than December 31, 2026.

Respectfully yours,
